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A very big "Thank You" to Kurtis Flory for working over 23 hours of volunteer time recently in
laying brick for the new Lincoln Sign.  Over 1500 bricks were laid by Kurtis. Brick layers are paid
over one dollar per brick laid.  That is an awesome donation of time and talent by Mr. Flory. 
The sign will be a great addition to the school and the ability to communicate with the public. 
We can not give enough credit or thanks to Mr. Flory.  Also thanks to teachers: Ross Anderson,
Steve Green and Mark Berhow for volunteer help as well.
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